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St Pauls – Adult Learning 
St Paul’s Cathedral provide a free programme 
of excellent theological lectures on a regular 

basis with well known Christian 
speakers from across the world. 
June 15th  6.30-8pm Paula Gooder 
‘Resurrection:Christianity and the 
Body’ Paula is one of the best-
known and best loved Bible scholars 

of our times and the author of many best 
selling books about the Bible and modern 
Christian faith. This talk is about the link 
between Christianity and our bodies. Is it only 
our soul that matters or is our body important 
as well? What does the Bible say about this? 
There will be 45 minute talk followed by 
questions.  
 
Please note, these lectures are only 
interpreted if requested. If you wish to attend 
this lecture please book well in advance and 
let the Chaplain know so that interpreters can 
be booked.  

 
Watch out for events in your area on the 
weekend of June 11th-12th to celebrate our 
Queen’s 90th birthday.  

Contact the Chaplain  The Revd Catherine Carlyon 
Text/mobile/Facetime 07918 567435  Office (voice only) 020 7272 1292 
Email catherine.carlyon@london.anglican.org 
Postal address: Deaf Chaplaincy, 36 Causton Street, London SW1P 4AU 
Website www.londondeafchurch.com   
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Did you know… that Queen Elizabeth II holds 
the title of Supreme Governor of the Church of 
England. It is a title that goes back to the 
English Reformation when England separated 
from the Roman Catholic Church. 
She appoints the senior clergy of 
the church on advice of the 
government and church leaders. The Queen 
also holds the title ‘Defender of the Faith’. 

 Stratford Festival Saturday 11th June 1-5pm 
St Johns Church will have stalls, music, games 
and entertainment all afternoon. 
East London Sign Church will have 
a stall to promote our new service. 
Come along and join in. 

Enfield Baptist Church 
on June 9th from 7pm – 
9pm. Tonight we will 
study commandments 
9 & 10 

Don’t forget to vote on June 23rd in the EU Referendum  

Friends of Deaf Chaplaincy Summer Party 
July 23rd 2pm-10pm 
Deaf Church members & 
Friends of the Deaf 
Chaplaincy are invited to  
2 Anatola Road, N19 5HN for 
a summer party and BBQ.  
Please let the chaplain know if you wish to 
come so we can make sure there is enough 
food for everyone. 



 


